
April 27, 2022 

Emmit Coots 

STOOC G.C. 

Fort Worth, TX 

Dear Emmit, 

'$RIFLE 
4001 State Hwy 121 
The Colony, TX 75035 

EAR 

I'd like to thank you for your hard work and dedication to getting our shooting range and retail building 
in The Colony, TX completed on time and under budget. Having never been involved in the design and 
construction of a commercial building before, it was an extremely daunting project for myself and the 
rest of the management staff at RifleGear to undertake. You helped us assemble a very competent 

design and project management team to guide us through all the phases of the project, from design and 

planning all the way through construction and completion. 

You showed great flexibility throughout the construction phase even when mid-course changes were 
required in order to work with some very specific requirements of the range equipment contractor and 

other unforeseen issues that popped up during construction. I am impressed with your ability to bring in 

the right people for specific jobs and keep everyone on task to meet a tight timeframe on such a 

complex project. 

Again, thank you for a job well done and I hope we can work together on another project in the future. 

Sincerely, 

David Christian 

President, RifleGear 


